
Hiep Nguyen 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

Office of Commissioner Passidomo 
Tuesday, June 7, 2022 10:16 AM 
Commissioner Correspondence 
FW: RE. Docket #20200226-SU 

Please place the e-mail below in Docket No. 20200226. 

Thank you! 

From: Roy & Wendy Petteway <oranges@embarqmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, June 7, 2022 10:14 AM 
To: Office of Commissioner Passidomo <Commissioner.Passidomo@psc.state.fl.us> 
Subject: RE. Docket #20200226-SU 

Commissioner Passidomo, 

CORRESPONDENCE 
6/7/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 03454-2022 

We would like to thank you for the time you've devoted to this action, and for listening to all the testimony and 
reading all the correspondence from those of us who are opposed to the sewer project proposed by 
Environmental Utilities, LLC (EU). We know this has been a long process, and we appreciate your time. 

We would like to ask you to follow the recommendation of the PSC staff, listen to the testimony from hundreds 
of residents of the area stating their reasons for not wanting EU to be approved to provide wastewater service, 
and the Office of Public Counsel recommendation, and DENY the request from EU to provide wastewater 
service as requested by them. 

During the hearing process, residents were a little shocked to learn that the wastewater project that was 
presented at the beginning had been modified, and what was now being proposed was little more than what we 
have in the area now, which is functioning septic tanks. EU has been less than honest with all of us, including 
the Commission, and we have no faith in them whatsoever to honestly provide the service they are proposing. 

Since the hearings, we have had several incidents with EU where drinking water was shut off, for whatever 
reason, and timely notices were either not sent to the residents to boil water, or no notices were given at 
all. This company cannot be given the ability to handle the wastewater for the area when it has proven it cannot 
manage the drinking water as it is. 

Again, we do thank you for your time and attention to this, and would respectfully request that you DENY the 
application for Environmental Utilities, LLC to provide wastewater service in our area. 

Roy & Wendy Petteway 

9744 Little Gasparilla Island 

Placida, Florida 
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